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Clerk to Panel

Panel on Environmental Affairs
Legislative Council

8 Jackson Road, Central

Hong Kong

(Attn.: Miss Becky Yu)

Dear Miss Yu,

Panel on Environmental Affairs
Meeting on 20 July 2007
Environmental impacts arising from proposed construction of a Liquefied Natural Gas
Receiving Terminal at South Soko Island

Members requested the' Administration to provide details of the consultancy study,
including the consultants engaged, expected date of completion of the report and whether the
outcome could be disclosed to the public at the captioned meeting. In a public statement issued
on 12 September 2008, the CLP confirmed that it will not pursue its plan to build a Liquefied
Natural Gas receiving terminal at South Soko Island. The item should be deleted.

Yours sincerely,

Choi)
for Secr for the Environment





